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I strongly support this bill. When something is important to you, you show up! Just 

like I did yesterday, I showed up after driving 199 miles, to find I have a minute to 

testify. Well I feel the same about the importance of voting, I show up! Let’s restore 

our pride and respect to the right/ privilege of voting by doing it in person! I want my 

vote to be treated like a million dollar bill. Chain of custody is essential to the integrity 

of a voting system. The system we have now is definitely not! We are going to train 

and certify our precinct volunteers and be ready for the executive orders to come. We 

must comply, thereby save money, receive federal money and have same day, in 

person voting! Each precinct can clean their voter roles every two years. If you don’t 

vote for 8 years, you fall off, all duplicates caught, signature and ID done in front of a 

real person when you come to vote which decreases likelihood of non citizens voting 

when a police officer is also there. Voting in person strengthens community. 


